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Announcements for the Week of July 8, 2018

Seventh Sunday after Pentecost
The Reverend Angela K. Powell, Pastor @ Don Huff, Minister of Worship and Music

WELCOME TO WORSHIP: We are delighted you are here and have been praying for you. If this is
your first visit, we are honored you chose to worship with us. If you are returning, welcome back!
We invite you to leave contact information on the guest cards inside the friendship pads, or at the
welcome center. All are welcome at Holy Communion, and instructions regarding our meal are in
our worship folder. Children are welcome in worship, and we seek to find ways to include them,
such as our Children’s time and our “pray-ground,” where those under 4 have a place where they can
see and hear, yet be quietly active with quiet toys and books. We have a nursery downstairs, where
Ms. Carla provides loving care for those up to age 5 who need a different environment; as well as
quiet bags, books, and children’s bulletins near the entry way for older children.

Restrooms are located in the sanctuary through the door directly opposite the entryway. We pray
this worship will renew and prepare you to go out into God’s world to love and serve.

THE ALTAR FLOWERS TODAY are given to the glory of God by The Ganz Family, in loving memory of
William Ganz.

BREAKFAST IN JULY AND LOVE OFFERING FOR SIDEWALK REPAIR: Everyone is invited to join us
today for our Breakfast in July Fellowship event! From 9:30-10:15 we will visit with
friends and family, and enjoy delicious shrimp and grits, as well as egg casseroles,
prepared by Janet and Larry Wagstaff. On July 29" join us again when Lorene and
Wayne Thom will prepare their famous biscuits and sausage gravy. All are welcome,
you don’t have to sign up to come, guests and members are always welcome. We do
invite you to sign up for the next breakfast if you know you can come; and help setting
up and cleaning up is always welcome! While the Breakfast in July is a fellowship event, we also use
it to raise special funds received as a love offering to take care of a project outside the budget. This
year we are working to raise funds to do a sidewalk repair. In the years since the front entry sidewalk
was poured, cracks are making it difficult to maneuver carts, wheelchairs, walkers, and the like. Even
just walking without taking careful note may result in a trip over the lifting panels. As a welcoming
church, we want to make our front entrance as welcoming as possible, for all who seek to enter, by
creating a smoother sidewalk. All funds raised through the love offering will go to take care of this
much needed repair. As the breakfast preparers are generous in giving their time and food, we hope
you will be generous in giving financially to support this much needed maintenance project.




WELCOME NEW MEMBERS!! Today we will receive the following new members into our church family
at Living Saviour: Diana Dukeshire, from Ascension Lutheran Church in Cincinnati, Ohio; Millie
McWilliams, from Prince of Peace Lutheran Church in Marlton, New Jersey; Richard and Kay Tarr, from
United Church of Chapel Hill in Chapel Hill, North Carolina; and Cynthia Karim and her two children,
Benjamin and Riley, from Pineville United Methodist Church in Pineville, North Carolina. Please greet
and welcome our newest members.

MISSION CONGREGATION RECOGNITIONS - SUMMER 2018
Today during the Prayers of the People, we will be praying for the ELCA Mission Congregation
“Agape” in Gastonia, as they provide special outreach to the LGBTQ Community of faith. Their

goal is ministry to those who are hurting, questioning, feeling rejected, or unwelcome in other
holy spaces. Additionally, we have a card in the gathering area and would appreciate your sig-
nature and prayers as they seek to strengthen their ministry and become an ELCA church. We
will offer prayers for a different Mission Congregation each week over the next month.

. CHURCH SOFTBALL GAMES THIS WEEK: Monday, July 9, at Idlewild Rd. Park #2 at 8:30 p.m.;
k and on Friday, July 13, at Jack Hughes Park in Pineville at 8:30 p.m. Come by yourself or bring
g friends and family! Our team has won 7, lost 1 and tied 1, according to Coach Wayne Thom.

DINNER NIGHT OUT: Tuesday, July 10. 6:30 p.m., we will eat at Hickory Tavern in Toringdon Circle
Shopping Center (12210 Copper Way). All adults are welcome!! Please come and enjoy a great
evening together with good food and conversation. Sign up today on the sheet posted on the kiosk in
the fellowship hall.

CAMP VIVACE, Living Saviour’s music, drama and art camp will be July 16-20, 9:00 a.m.—2:30 p.m.
daily. The youth camp is for ages 7 through 12. Registration brochures are on the welcome table in
the gallery. If you don’t have kids who are eligible, share the news with neighbors and friends who
do! On Friday evening at 7:00 the campers will present the musical we learn during the week.
Everyone is welcome. Come, bring family and friends This is an outreach project of Living Saviour.
Talk to Don Huff for more info.

CRISIS ASSISTANCE MINISTRY Clothing Sorting Team Needs You! Come join the fun on Friday, July
13, at 500 Spratt St, from 1:00-3:00 sorting through donations to find the best of the lot for the Free

Store. Clothing is donated to clients in desperate need of clean, current clothing suitable
n for work and school. Volunteers can be ages 6 and up. Children must have an adult with
CRISIS them. Please let me know if you would like a ride or will meet us at the site. If you have
ASSISTANCE . . . .
MINISTRY | @ny questions, please contact Caren Ballantine (carenballantine@hotmail.com
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